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SKELLY AND LOY WELCOMES KEITH T. GEORGE, CPESC 
Environmental Compliance Monitor to Work With FirstEnergy 

 
 

HARRISBURG, PA - September 15, 2017 - Skelly and Loy welcomes Keith T. George, 

CPESC® (Certified Professional in Erosion & Sediment Control™), to its Environmental staff.  

 

Mr. George is assisting FirstEnergy with its environmental permitting and compliance needs 

on their many electrical transmission and distribution line maintenance projects, substation 

upgrades, and other related construction projects. He helps to analyze the potential 

environmental risks associated with these projects and determine the appropriate 

environmental survey and permitting requirements, and works with consultants to ensure that 

the applicable environmental surveys are conducted and the required environmental permits 

are obtained before construction begins. He also helps to monitor compliance issues on 

active construction projects.  

 

Mr. George earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Environmental Resource Management from The Pennsylvania State 

University, with Minors in both Environmental Soil Science and Watershed and Water Resources.  

 

Now in its 48th year, Skelly and Loy is an engineering-environmental consulting firm serving public and private sector 

clients from six Mid-Atlantic offices. Our services include civil, environmental, and mining engineering and permitting 

activities; National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) compliance studies; natural resource management and protection; 

hazardous waste and industrial hygiene studies and remediation planning; and cultural resource studies and 

documentation. 
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